



MEDIA RELEASE

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 10 June 2016

Cajunfest organizers donate to Dog Park

Organizers of Cajunfest delivered a check for \$660 to the Barnett Reservoir Foundation to be used in the creation of a dog park at Old Trace Park at Barnett Reservoir.

Tony Hancock, owner of McB's, Legends and One Block East restaurants, and Dustin Alman of Stagelite Entertainment, presented the check to the organizers of the dog park at the June meeting of the Foundation.

The contribution were a percentage of the proceeds from the Paws and Claws 5K run held at Cajunfest on April 30th at Old Trace Park.

Barnett Reservoir Foundations have facilitated a lease from the Pearl River Valley Water Supply District for the dog park along the entrance road to Old Trace Park. For more information on the continuing fundraising efforts to create the dog park, visit www.facebook.com/dogparkattherez.







Attached photo presentation of check to Barnett Reservoir Foundation board: from left Robert Rayford, Dustin Alman, Tony Hancock, Dale Shepherd, Pam Reeves and Kenny Windham.